
Sherry Kempf 
Retried Teacher - St. Paul Public Schools 
SF 0606 

 
Dear Judiciary and Public Safety Committee: 

 
I am a retired teacher and mother of two daughters. I have experienced growing fear over 
the last twenty years as a mother, teacher and private citizen who is literally in danger of 
being affected by gun violence at any time - as a victim, bystander or loved one. While my 
fear of gun violence is real, many of my BIPOC students and friends, especially those living 
in under-resourced parts of our state, face a much higher risk of being the victim of gun 
violence. This is morally wrong and runs counter to the equity that Minnesota proclaims to 
value. I believe it’s important for Minnesota to pass common sense laws that ensure all its 
citizens can live without the constant and real threat of gun violence. 

 
I strongly urge you to pass SF 0606, which will require lost or stolen firearms to be reported 
promptly to law enforcement. 

 
Thank you, 

 
Sherry Kempf 
2304 28th Ave South 
Minneapolis, MN 55406 
612-616-6609 

 

 


